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Decision:  Chief Executive Officer’s Report – July 2018 Update 
 
Benoit Brossoit and David Van der Wee (Bombardier Transportation) addressed the Board 
regarding Bombardier's preventative welding maintenance program. 
 

 The Board received the Chief Executive Officer’s Report – July 2018 Update for information.   
 
 At the conclusion of this item, Mayor Tory, Chair Josh Colle, TTC Board Members and Richard 

J. Leary presented Kyle Busquine, Jehangir Faisal and Julio Cabrera with PRESTO Cards 
loaded with 12 months of free transit in recognition of their efforts to help rescue a blind man 
who had fallen on the subway tracks at Broadview station on June 28, 2018. 

 
 




